
DATES TO REMEMBER  

Dates will be added 

later. 

Welcome Back 

We wish you a Happy New Year and hope you all had a reasonable Christmas, 

despite the current COVID situation escalating since then.  Fingers crossed we 

will return to some kind of normality very soon!  

 

Generous Donations to the School 

We are so pleased to announce that we have recently received two extremely 

generous donations of funding for the school to use.  £1,000 has been offered 

by the parents of a staff member for the school to use  towards creating 

better learning for our children through IT.  The second donation of £200 has 

been donated anonymously for purchasing school uniform for some of our 

underprivileged children.  We are extremely grateful for this wonderful act of 

kindness  from members within our local community and cannot thank them 

enough for their thoughtfulness and generosity.   

 

Important Changes to Remote Learning—starting from Monday 11th 
January. Please refer to the additional document attached to this email that 
outlines the new changes to remote learning at CWJS.  It includes new 
timings, details of the pupils’ attendance, work expectations and how the 
sessions will run.  These changes are in line with new DfE guidance published 
on Friday 8th January 2021.   

Laptops to Support Pupils at Home 

Parents who have requested help from the school to provide additional IT 

equipment will be supported through the DfE IT programme.  The school, on 

behalf of the parents, has requested laptops to support families at home.  We 

are still awaiting confirmation from the DfE regarding the school's order and 

will update those parents as soon as possible.  Unfortunately, we are not in a 

position to loan any of the school's laptops out to parents, due to them being 

used by Key Worker children in lessons.    
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